

2020-2021 FOUNDATION BOARD OF DIRECTORS

May 13, 2021

OFFICERS

President Carol R. Bradford, MD, MS
President-elect Ken Yanagisawa, MD
Immediate Past President Duane J. Taylor, MD
Sec/Tr Kenneth W. Altman, MD, PhD
EVP/CEO James C. Denneny III, MD

Peter J. Koltai, MD Otolaryngology-Head & Neck Surgery Department Stanford University

AT-LARGE DIRECTORS

Douglas D. Backous, MD William R. Blythe, MD Eugene G. Brown III, MD Valerie A. Flanary, MD Earl H. Harley, MD LaKeisha R. Henry, MD Brent A. Senior, MD

BOARD OF GOVERNORS

Chair Lance A. Manning, MD Chair-elect Troy D. Woodard, MD Past Chair Spencer C. Payne, MD

INTERNATIONAL ADVISORY BOARD

Chair Karl Hoermann, MD

JOURNAL EDITOR

John H. Krouse, MD, PhD, MBA

COORDINATORS

Daniel C. Chelius, Jr., MD Cecelia E. Schmalbach, MD Jeffrey P. Simons, MD J. Pablo Stolovitzky, MD

EX-OFFICIO

Ethics Committee Roger D. Cole, MD, MA

Dear Dr. Koltai,

Congratulations on being named recipient of the **2021 Distinguished Award for Humanitarian Service**. Each year this award is conferred on a member who is widely recognized for a consistent, stable character distinguished by honesty, zeal for truth, integrity, love and devotion to humanity and a self-giving spirit. You were selected because you encompass these attributes and are to be lauded for your significant contribution to the advancement of otolaryngology care both domestically and internationally. You embody all the credentials outlined pursuant to this award and are commended for your dedication to the advancement of pediatric otolaryngology care in Harare, Zimbabwe, and your lifelong commitment to the advancement of global health.

As the recipient of the **2021 Distinguished Award for Humanitarian Service**, your registration fee for the Annual Meeting & OTO Experience will be waived and you will receive a commemorative certificate during the Humanitarian Efforts Forum in Los Angeles. More information to follow.

We ask that you please provide a color photo (headshot, minimum 300dpi) and a brief biographical sketch/information (250-word limit) for publication in the *Bulletin* journal where we will announce the 2021 service and leadership award winners. Please forward to Rebecca Dobbins, Director of Global Affairs at rdobbins@entnet.org.

Again, congratulations and we look forward to seeing you in Los Angeles.

Sincerely,

Pable Stelent=

Coordinator for International Affairs

CC: Mark E. Zafereo Jr, MD, Chair, Humanitarian Efforts Committee Rebecca Dobbins, Director, Global Affairs

T: 1-703-836-4444 F: 1-703-683-5100 W: www.entnet.org

A: 1650 Diagonal Road, Alexandria, VA 22314